Hello!

This week in Class 1 we have ...

- Compared objects and numbers in maths using <,> and =.

- Created and filled shapes on paint in ICT. ‘
- Explored different sound sources in music.

- Created our own paper plate tiger masks in Art.

Next week we will be...

- Retelling our own version of ‘The Rainbow Fish’ in English.

- Ordering objects and numbers, understanding and using ordinal numbers AND using a number line in maths.
- Identifying, naming and Iabelling animal body parts in Science.

- Creating our own rainbow fish sun catchers in art.

- Discussing the importance of taking turns and sharing in PSHE.

Homework

Thank you all for returning the homework folders with completed homework so promptly this week! This week’s homework is all about comparing numbers using <,>, and =. The

children have really enjoyed using the symbols above to compare and should be able to complete the homework independently.
Buster’s book club

This week your child has received a new ‘Buster’s book club’ bookmark in their reading records. Please read with your child for the target time of 10 minutes every Wednesday and

record that your child has read on the bookmark (the same process as last year@). Each week (on Thursday morning) we will total the amount of children that have met their 10
minute target, exceeded their 10 minute target, added together the additional minutes of reading completed as a class AND choose a star reader of the week. All totals will be shared

weekly on the weekly news.

Have a great weekend!

Miss Crayford


http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjpndqyppHWAhXBF5oKHfQYACkQjRwIBw&url=http://biezumd.com/clipart/penguin-clipart.html&psig=AFQjCNHaIPcV8ACY8IrumjGO5Am6Gtr4Zw&ust=1504812724264658

